
 

V&A Waterfront, Dis-Chem to launch Covid-19 drive-
through testing facility

The V&A Waterfront, in partnership with Dis-Chem, will launch a new Covid-19 drive-through testing facility on Saturday,
24 October.

The facility will be located at Battery Park in the V&A's Canal District and will operate between 9am and 4pm during
weekdays, and between 9am and 2pm on Saturdays.

Trained Dis-Chem nursing practitioners will undertake the Nasopharyngeal swab tests and the results will be communicated
by email and SMS to the customer.

People who wish to use the service can prebook here.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com

https://www.bizcommunity.com/
https://covidtesting.dischem.co.za/
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